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23rd March 2021 

 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are planning a seasonal Spring One Planet Picnic on 29th March 2021, during Outdoor Learning 

lessons, as part of our continuing Keep Scotland Beautiful Green Flag award. 

 

The aim of the One Planet Picnic is to eat a snack that is “good for you and good for the planet” while 

enjoying the outside. If the weather is not suitable, the picnic will happen inside. 

 

We encourage students to bring a healthy and sustainable snack that they can eat, which meets their dietary 

requirements, during their Outdoor learning lesson on 29th March. A snack (a piece of fruit) can be 

provided from the School tuck box.  

 

During the picnic we will also be carrying out a survey about the snacks consumed and the packaging used. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

 

 

Belinda Cook 

STEM and Outdoor Learning Development Post Holder 
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